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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Phonics Workshop- 

Wednesday 18th October 

9.15am-10.00am  

 

EAL (English as an 

Additional Language) 

Workshop- Wednesday 

1st November 9.00am-

10.00am 

 

Stay & Play- Wednesday 

8th November 8.45am-

10.00am  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week:  Paper 
Dolls 

Word of the week: no 

Sounds of the week: o,c,e,u,r 

Announcements 
& Reminders 
‘Good News’ Postcards 

We will be sending home a postcard with your child next 

week. These are for you to fill in if your child has done 

something you haven't seen them do before. For example, 

your child might crack riding their bike without stabilisers, or 

they may have tried a new type of food for the first time. We 

want to add these to their learning journeys to celebrate 

learning that takes place at home! There will be a letter 

attached with more details on how to fill them in and what 

to put. Please don’t feel it is something you have to fill in all 

the time, just when you have that WOW moment from your 

child.  

Well done :) 

Well done to those children who have completed their 

Family Task. We would love to add more autumn pictures to 

our wall so get creative!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task 
There are lots of changes beginning to happen outside. The 
leaves on the trees are starting to 
change colour and fall on the 
floor and the weather is begin-
ning to get cooler.  

Go for a walk with your family 
and take some pictures of the 
changes you see.   

Oswald Road  


